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Iford and Kingston C of E Primary School
Nursery ‘Expression of Interest’ Form
Following consultation with the local community, we are pleased to announce that a new term-time only Nursery for 2+ year olds will be part of Iford and Kingston C of E Primary School.  Little Saplings will open at the start of the next academic year, in September 2025.
If you would like to express an interest in a nursery place, please complete this form fully so that we have sufficient information to contact you once the application process opens later this year.
Please be aware that this form only notifies the school that you are looking for a place for your child and will not be the final application.
Please return your completed form to the School Office, or email it to iknursery@skylarkfed.education
Child’s Personal Details
	First name
	

	Surname
	

	Date of birth
	

	Any siblings already attending the school?
	



Contact Details
	First name
	

	Surname
	

	Relationship to child
	

	Address including postcode
	

	Email address
	

	Telephone number
	


For planning purposes, it would be helpful to get an idea of which sessions you would hope to secure:
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	8.35 - 2.35
	8.35 - 3.15
	8.35 -2.35
	8.35-3.15
	8.35-2.35
	8.35-3.15
	8.35-2.35
	8.35-3.15
	8.35-2.35
	8.35-3.15
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